
Please oppose SB 282 since it does not address the root cause of the COVID-19 housing crisis: the inability to pay rent.  Landlords 
are being unduly harmed from this bill and residents are struggling to pay past due rent and damaging their credit.  Please oppose 
SB 282 and instead support SB 330, a solution that will help struggling renters pay rent.


